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I write to oppose allowing the continuation of historical development consents on the NSW 

planning system, development industry and property ownership. 

 

Planning laws have changed since these “zombie” developments were approved, to better 

protect the environment, and therefore the community. If a development does not meet 

current environmental standards it should not be allowed to proceed. 

 

Yours truly, 

Carol Isaacs 


